
      To protect the health & safety of the players and coaches participating in the

2021 Mississippi/Alabama All-Star Classic Football Game, it is necessary that the 

following guidelines are in place:

Thank you for adhering to our COVID-19 policy and keeping everyone safe.

*  Interviews should be done by phone set up through each all-star team’s 

administrative coach or coaches.

*  Media will not be allowed at player check-in at their respective hotels.

Billy Odom at the following number during the week 251-604-1673

MISSISSIPPI ASSOCIATON OF COACHES

MISSISSIPPI/ALABMA ALL-STAR CLASSIC FOOTBALL GAME

COVID-19 POLICY FOR 

MEDIA, VISITING COLLEGE COACHES & PARENTS

PRACTICE

*  No face-to-Media interviews will be allowed at any time during the week.

*  The best time for interviewing players or coaches is 11:30 a.m. to 1 p.m. (lunch 

time) and 4:30 p.m. to 6 p.m. (dinner time). Remember, all interviews should be done 

by phone.

*  Practices will be open to media. However, only the players, coaches and other 

essential personnel can be on the field. Media can shoot photos or video but must 

remain in the grandstands at the practice facility at all times. There must be no direct 

contact with players of coaches during the week.

*  To set up interviews with Mississippi’s team, call Mississippi administrative coach 

Howard McNeill at the following number during the week 228-669-4690.

*  To set up interviews with Alabama’s team, call Alabama administrative coach


